
July 14, 2005 

Elizabeth 0’ Doirnell 
Executive Director of the Commission 
Kentucky Public Services Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 1 5 

XE: Notice of Intent 
Construct Proposed Transmission 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Please find the following as a follow-up to my recent letter dated June 28, 2005, 
and in response to a letter dated July 7,2005, from Ruth A. Rowles concerning 
the above matter. 

Indeed, the proposed route does cross property owned by Scotty’s Contracting 
and Stone, LLC. The route proposes a major impact to the health of Scotty’s 
Contracting and Stone. We would hereby like to take the next step and ask. for a 
public hearing or even a meeting on this matter to discuss this huge impact to the 
structure of Scotty’s Contracting and Stone, LLC. 

Please inform me of the direction of this intent and future actions needed by 
Scotty’s to correct this issue. 

Again, thank you for your help in this matter and I look forward to heariiig from 
you soon. 

pectfully submitted, 

dent & Chief Executive Officer 




